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Success

Weekly Bulletin: March 7, 2024

*Schedule subject to change*
Sports schedule updates can be found at:

https://www.schedulegalaxy.com/schools/511
Thursday, March 7, 2024
SADD Youth Summit 8:00 am
ONC BOCES Sophomore Visit 11:15 am
Class of 2025 Sub Supper 3:00 pm
Maker Faire/STEAM EXPO 3:30 pm
Friday, March 8, 2024
Kindergarten(Walker)/Gr. 2 to Senior Meal Site 12:15 pm
Girl Scouts Meeting 3:00 pm
Friday, March 15, 2024 School Closed
Saturday, March 16, 2024
FFA Sub-State Contests - Windsor, NY 6:15 am
Futsal Tournament 7:00 am
Sunday, March 17, 2024
Futsal Tournament 7:00 am
Monday, March 18, 2024
Superintendent’s Conference Day – School Closed
Friday, March 22, 2024
Girl Scouts Meeting 3:00 pm
School Musical - The Emperor’s New Clothes 7:00 pm
Saturday, March 23, 2024
School Musical - The Emperor’s New Clothes 7:00 pm
Monday, March 25, 2024
Board of Education Meeting – Library 7:30 pm
Wednesday, March 27, 2024
Spring Picture Day 8:00 am
Grade 5 to MiSci 9:00 am
Thursday, March 28, 2024
Friday, March 29, 2024
Good Friday – School Closed
Monday, April 1 – Friday, April 5, 2024
Spring Break – School Closed
Thursday, April 4, 2024
GV Softball @ Oppenheim-Ephratah/St. Johnsville 1pm
Saturday, April 6, 2024
GV Softball @ Windham-Ashland-Jewitt 12 Noon
Monday, April 8, 2024
Board of Education Meeting – Library 7:30 pm
Tuesday, April 9, 2024
GV Track @ Edmeston 4:30 pm
BV Track @ Edmeston 4:30 pm
FBLA State Leadership Conference Apr.9-12 3:00 pm

Principal’s Message

We have had a recent up-tick in reported cases of
students being unkind to each other (even to the
point of bullying). I hope as a community we can all
agree that respect and acceptance are the cornerstones
of positive relationships that become the foundation
for positive home, school and community cultures.
Additionally, taking accountability for disrespectful
behavior is fundamental for growth. Finally, it is
important for students to report to adults at SSCS
times they are feeling bullied or notice a friend being
bullied. This can be done electronically or in-person.
We want SSCS to be a small school where everyone
feels welcomed, affirmed and safe.
_________________________________________

A reminder that there is no school for students on
Friday, March 15th and Monday, March 18th is a
Teacher Conference Day.

Student Focus

Dear Families,

At SSCS our school-community has studied the
character strength of humility. Humility means you
do not seek the spotlight. You let your actions speak
for themselves.

Humble people have an accurate (not underestimated)
sense of their abilities and achievements. They hold
the capacity to acknowledge their mistakes and
limitations, and are open to advice and new ideas.
They do not show off their possessions or
accomplishments.

Developing humility is associated with positive
developmental outcomes in individuals. It allows a
person to honestly reflect on their abilities and
acknowledge how and where they can improve.
Humility opens them up to new ideas, advice, and
(consequently) abilities that pride, arrogance, or
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pretentiousness often block. Therefore, humility
makes them desired members of a team.

To practice and encourage the character strength of
humility with your child, discuss with them the
benefits of having a humble perspective on life.

Have a wonderful weekend!

2024 AYSO Spring Registration
The 2024 Spring Season Registration for AYSO
Soccer will be open starting Monday March 11th and
will continue through Sunday March 24th.

Existing AYSO participants from the fall 2023 season
should sign up for the spring session using your
pre-existing account.

New applicants and/or interested players and families
can visit the website below to register and learn more
about your local AYSO program and what we have to
offer.

https://www.ayso1021.org/

If you have additional questions please contact a
member of the AYSO committee or by email at
sharonspringsAYSO1021@gmail.com.

Computers Available
All-in-One computers available from the school. If
your household qualifies for free or reduced school
lunch and you would like a computer for your
household, please contact Tom Reynolds at
treynolds@sharonsprings.org or 518-284-2266.

Community Focus
A service to the Sharon Springs Community

Public Library Winter Hours
Sharon Springs Public Library Winter Hours for

January, February and March are:
Monday 10:00am-6:00pm
Tuesday 1:00pm-6:00pm

Wednesday 1:00pm-6:00pm
Thursday 10:00am-6:00pm
Friday 1:00pm-6:00pm

Saturday 10:00am-1:00pm

Weekly Bulletin Submissions

SSCS will continue to produce this document each week
as a service to the SSCS community. Similar to last year,
classified ads, such as advertisements for the sale of items,
help wanted ads, etc., will no longer be accepted.
Advertisements will only be accepted if it relates to a
potential educational benefit for our students or it has the
potential to benefit the Sharon Springs community. SSCS
reserves the right to edit any submission. For
consideration, please email by 3:00 p.m. on Tuesdays to
weeklybulletin@sharonsprings.org.

https://www.ayso1021.org/
mailto:sharonspringsAYSO1021@gmail.com

